
 
                                              

                                                 CAROLINA PIEDMONT BASE 

                                                    26 March 2011 
 

1900- Meeting called to order by Commander Steve Bell, Invocation by 

 Walt Sealy. Pledge of Allegiance, Tolling of the Boats by Walt 

 Sealy. Member introduction, 34 Attendees, Introduction of new 

 member Al Westberry.  

 Minutes from previous meeting approved as published in Piedmont Periscope. 

 

 Treasures report-Balance $3519.02, Memorial Restoration $268.50, K4K  

 $718.30, Scholarship fund $213.25.  Burnsville Registrations $400.00  Funds 

 available  $1918.97 

 

 Old Business- Election Coordinator Glenn Harris closed nominations for 

 new base officers.  Nominations are: Base Commander Steve Bell, Vice 

 Commander Jack Jeffries, Treasurer Lee Hickerson, Secretary Mike 

 Hubbel. Officers to be sworn in at Burnsville. Discussed trading Carolina 

 Piedmont Challenge coin with Requin Base. Approved and seconded.   

 Discussed how to display challenge coins from other bases as we trade for 

 them. we may purchase a display case to display at the meeting place. 

 

 New Business- None 

 

 Good of the Order-Steve Bell announced that the Piedmont Periscope has  

 been submitted to National for consideration for an award.  Tom Kelly was 

 recognized for his contribution to the base as base photographer, Commander 

 Bell presented him with a certificate of appreciation as well as an 

 ATTABOY patch. KAP(SS)4KID(SS) projects were discussed. Upcoming  

 events discussed were Levine Childrens Hospital. We will be able to have\ 

 10 members for each session.  Volunteers should get in touch with Jack 

 for the 10 May presentation.  Jack presented the possibility of members 

 going to the Corral Camp in Elorbee, NC during the month of July, more info 

 when he gets it..Discussed the upcoming gathering at Burnsville, there will be  

 2 50/50’s and one big raffle. Cost of raffle tickets to be $5 each , 3 for $10.  

 Members are urged to bring items to be raffled.  There will be no BASE 

 meeting  in the month of May due to us being at Burnsville. This is a NC Subvets 

 gathering and a short meeting of the NC Subvets will be held. Next Meeting 

 of Carolina Piedmont scheduled for April 23
rd

 . 

2005- Motion to adjourn, seconded.  Benediction given by Jim Schenk  
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